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Attendance Stars for first week of term are 

KS1 2G/B...and KS2 3KO, 4LS, 5CS, 5HT, 

6JK AND 6DP all with a fabulous 100%  

 

WELL DONE KEEP UP THE GOOD 

 ATTENDANCE! 

Stars of the Week!   

 

1ST  Ethan Redgrave 

1AS  Jasmin Sugg 

1JF  Erin Freeman 

2G/B Zoe Pucynska 

2CAS Daniel Brocklehurst 

2EL  Joseph Coleman 

3DS  Whole Year 

3C/F Whole Year 

3KO  Whole Year 

4TA  Olivia Stringer 

4CF  Jack Baylis 

4LS  Frankie Crowder 

5CS  Daniel Harris 

5HR  Conor Nicholson 

5HT  Ben Row 

6MB  Whole Year 

6DP  Whole Year 

6JK  Whole Year 

Diary Dates 

Dinner Menu C 

Tuesday 19th September—Evening Echo in 

to photograph the new Reception intake. 

Tuesday 19th September—7pm—Reception 

Parents Information Evening in KS1 Hall. 

Thursday 21st September—Coffee morning 

for invited  parents of SEND/PP children. 

All Clubs start the week  

commencing 25th September. 

NON PUPIL DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER.  

PAGWPS CUP 

On Saturday the first ever PAGWPS 

Cup Charity Event took place to raise 
money for both PAGWPS and Cancer 

Research. The match was tough and  
closely contended with Mr Seaman 

succumbing to an old knee injury and 
had to hobble off, but finally resulted 

in Elite Sport Coaching beating Grove 
Wood 3-2! Mr Sangwin was voted Man 

of the Match.  

The Penalty shoot-out competition for 

the children proved popular and the 
keepy-uppy competition for the adults 

brought out a competitive streak in 
parents.  

Well done to Jacob in Year 6 who 

made cakes and set up his own cake 
stall. 

Thank you to all those who came to 

support this fun-filled event. 



Secondary School Open Evenings 

A reminder to all year 5 and 6 parents that Open Evenings for Secondary Schools 

start in September.  The King John School Open Day takes place this Saturday 16th 

September from 9.30am-1pm.   

Please contact the relevant schools for information on any guided tour dates. 

Secondary School Admissions for 2018 

 
The new secondary school admission round is now open for parents of current Year 

6 children to apply for a secondary school (Year 7) place for September 2018. 
 

The statutory National Closing date for applications is 31st October 2017. 
 

Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions.  

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions










School Health  

Drop-in service 

No appointment necessary 

Little Lions Children’s Centre 

Northwick Park Academy, Third Ave-

nue, Canvey Island, SS8 9SU  

Phone: 01268 683671 

3-4pm 

21st September 

5th & 19th October 

9th & 23rd November 

7th December 

*********** 

 Oak Tree Children’s Centre 

Grove Wood Primary School 

Grove Road, Rayleigh, SS6 8UA.   

Phone: 01268 775910 

2-4pm 

12th & 26th September 

10th & 31st October 

14th & 28th November 

12th December 

*********** 

Wishing Well Children’s Centre 

Waterman Primary School 

The Boulevard, Rochford, SS4 1QF. 

Phone: 01702 541460 

2-4pm 

18th September 

16th October 

 20th November 

11th December 

 

We can offer support and advice on 

the following topics and any other 

health or developmental issues which 

may be concerning you. 

 

 Continence (Night time wetting) 

 Hearing tests 

 Weight and dietary issues 

 Sleep 

 Behaviour  

 General health concerns 

No appointment necessary 

 

As this is a drop-in clinic we may 

limit the time to 15 minutes per 

child at busy times.  For more in-

depth problems please contact the 

clinic directly to speak to a  

member of the school nurse team. 

01268 686041 

 


